
Jared Katz  
 

Wed, May 15, 5:29 PM (11 hours ago)   
 to me  

 
 

Hi Josh, 
 
I thought I had already replied, but in any event I am willing to have my name on the 
books. It’s been some time since there was a call for action, but I’m willing to answer it if 
it comes. 
 
Best, 
 
Jared 
 
 
Jared Katz 
www.blackdogphotos.com 
www.jaredkatzphotography.blogspot.com 
www.bikelifevt.blogspot.com 
 
823 Snipe Ireland Road 
Richmond, VT 05477 
(802) 343-4102 
jdkatzvt@mac.com 

 
 
On May 15, 2019, at 1:34 PM, Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> wrote: 
 
Jared, 
 
Your term as Town Fence Viewer at the end of May. I have not had anyone express interest in being 
appointed to this position. The Selectboard is discussing appointments at their meeting on May 20. Would 
you like to request that you continue with this position? If so reply in the affirmative to this email and I will 
let the Board know you would like to continue. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Josh Arneson 
 
Town Manager 
Town of Richmond 
P.O. Box 285 
Richmond, VT  05477 
(802) 434-5170 
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